
Dear GSG 2025 Conference ParƟcipants, 

I am sending you informaƟon regarding your transfer from Vienna Airport to Pasohlávky (CZ).  

We will meet on Monday, January 27, in front of the Baggage Claim area in the Arrival Hall at Vienna 
Airport at 17:30 PM (CET), as indicated on the aƩached airport map (blue dot).  

For those of you traveling to the airport by train, this locaƟon is also the City Express staƟon, which will 
bring you directly to the hall. 

The contact person upon arrival will be Dorota Gajdosova (phone: +420 603318593), who will 
accompany you on the bus journey. 

We wish you a safe trip and look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best regards, 
The GSG 2025 Organizing Team 

 

 

 

 

 


